Date: ________________

Dear Parent/Caregiver of _____________________________,

Your child was reported as bullying another child on ____________________________.

It is our goal to create and maintain a safe, respectful, and positive learning environment for all our students.  (School Name) has a school wide bulling prevention program, which is being implemented, across all grade levels.  Lessons are taught thoroughly to each grade level.  Our school defines bullying as unfair and one-sided.  It happens when someone keeps hurting, frightening, threatening, or leaving someone out on purpose.  Examples of bullying are:

· hurting someone physically

· stealing or damaging another person’s things

· ganging up on someone

· teasing in a hurtful way

· using put-downs, such as insulting of someone’s race or making fun of someone for being a boy or a girl

· touching or showing private body parts

· spreading rumors about someone

· leaving someone out on purpose or trying to get other kids not to play with someone.

After someone (adult or child) reports a bulling incident it is investigated by (School Principal) and/or myself.  When it is determined that a child or children has/have been bullying another child, I will meet with the child or children that have been bullying and we will complete a “Bullying Report”.  I work with the children that have been bullying separately from those who were bullied to ensure the safety of the bullied person.  Most of the time children that have been bullying will receive a consequence form (Principal’s Name).  We would like to ask that you do not give further consequences but please read the report completely and to talk to you r child about the severity of bullying.

It is our hope that your child will understand that bullying is serious and unacceptable behavior.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding our school wide bullying prevention program and this incident, please call me at (888) 555-1234.  I am usually in the building Monday – Friday from 8:00-4:00.  Together we can work to create a school that is safe and secure for all students.

Sincerely,

Debra Gibson

Professional School Counselor

Greenville Elementary

